
From: Ronald Rolph
To: Lisa A. Lamantia
Date: Tue, Oct 19, 2004  3:23 PM
Subject: Request for  License 37-05809-02 admendment

Lisa,

I need you to send me one piece of information to complete the amendment.   NUREG-1556
Volume 1 Appendix B makes a distinction between Routine and Non-Routine maintenance. 
Your application addresses Routine maintenance but does not address Non-Routine
Maintenance.  Please give me a call.

Thanks
Ron
(610) 337-5347


